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Beverly Hills Farmers’ Market Closed Christmas Day and  
New Year’s Day 

  

Beverly Hills, Calif. – The Beverly Hills Farmer’s Market will be closed for 
the holidays on Sunday, December 25, 2016 and Sunday, January 1, 2017.   
 
The Beverly Hills Farmers’ Market is a weekly outdoor certified market and 
has been a community meeting place for over 22 years.  Every Sunday, 
from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., extraordinary farmers and food purveyors provide the 
finest California-grown, fresh and seasonal fruits and vegetables, juices, 
breads, specialty items and more.   
 
The Market is located at the 9300 block of Civic Center Drive, between 
Third Street and Santa Monica Boulevard.  Free two-hour parking is 
available in the Civic Center Parking garage located off of Rexford Drive.  
For more information on the Beverly Hills Farmers’ Market, visit 
www.beverlyhills.org/FarmersMarket.  
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